
 

 

 

06 October 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 10 Residential Trip to Disneyland Paris - Sunday 18 January to Wednesday 21 January 2026 
 
I am writing to you to give further details and requirements for the forthcoming trip to Disneyland, Paris in 
January 2026. 
 
Payments 
As previously communicated, the trip can be paid in instalments as outlined below: 
 

Amount Date due 

£50 Friday 07 June 2025 

£250 Friday 05 September 2025 

£309 Friday 17 October 2025 (extended to 01 
November 2025) 

 
All these payments can be made on the MCAS App. All payments once made are non-refundable, unless I can 
secure a replacement student to take the place. 
 
Passports 
Can I also ask that photos/scans of your child's passport are sent to the following email address - 
ktalbot@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
Please note, they should have six months remaining on the passport from 21 January 2026. 
 
GHIC Cards 
Students should also have a GHIC card. This is free and you can apply for this at: 
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/ 
 
Please also send a scan/photo of this when it arrives to the above email address. 
 
Rooms 
I will discuss rooms with students in a meeting before half term. Rooms will be gender specific and will be 
rooms of three. There will be some rooms of two, where the multiples do not work. Students will have an initial 
free choice of who they share their room with. I will then review to make sure these combinations are suitable 
for a safe and successful trip. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries about the trip- jcollett@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
Alternatively, your child can come and see me in school at break or lunch. We will have a parent meeting on 
Monday 15 December 2025 at 6.00pm to enable any further questions from parents/carers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr James Collett 
Lead Organiser 
Assistant Head Teacher and Business Teacher 
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